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Springfield Plastics Donates to 1000 Women Strong – Habitat Sangamon 
 

 
Auburn, Illinois – February 9, 2018 -  Springfield Plastics, Inc. (SPI) joined the 1000 Women Strong – Habitat 
Sangamon Project.  Springfield Plastics donated $100 in honor of each female employee and presented Habitat for 
Humanity of Sangamon County (HFHSC) with a check for $1,300.  The 1000 Women Strong project empowers 
women and helps local families build better lives for themselves.  The goal is to have funds secured so HFHSC can 
break ground this Spring.   
 
Habitat for Humanity of Sangamon County invites the community to join a special gathering of strong women to 
make our community a better place. 1000 Women Strong – Habitat Sangamon is 1000 women coming together to 
provide the funding and the muscle to build a Habitat house for a hardworking, low income family.  To find out 
more information or to donate visit www.habitatsangamon.com or call (217) 523-2710.   
 
Springfield Plastics, Inc. based in Auburn, Illinois is a Midwest manufacturer that has created plastic pipe solutions 
for people in the agricultural, residential/building, commercial and highway markets since 1978. Springfield 
Plastics, Inc. is the only U.S. manufacturer certified to use only 100% virgin resin in all products that provide peace 
of mind through the highest quality and consistency available in today’s drainage market. 

### 
 
MEDIA CONTACT: 
Springfield Plastics Inc.  
Nicole Moore 
Marketing Manager 
217-438-6167 
nmoore@spipipe.com
 
 

 

http://www.habitatsangamon.com/

